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Food Web Working Group 
Recommendation

1) The working group recommends 
further analysis of the information in 
Appendix A to identify:
A. Total importance of prey or 

percent overlap across all FMPs
B. Number of times prey species are 

identified as a top prey item
C. The EFH by life stage of 

identified important prey 
D. Other indicators that a prey item 

is highly necessary to a species 
diet 

2) The working group recommends 
investigating the integration of the 
habitat utilized by important prey 
species into the EFH User Guide for 
the next 5-year review.  



Improving EFH 
Level



IRA support
• IRA project 3 funded

• Updated information on 
species and fishery spatial 
distribution

• Comparisons between 
existing EFH designations 
to updated species 
distributions

• Recommendations for 
potential future EFH 
changes in response to 
climate change

• Improved display of EFH 
information on the Council 
website

• RFP sent out awaiting 
responses



Imporving 
Life Stage 
information 

• Required by MSA
• What Data is available?



Any other goals?
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